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BUILDING MAINTENANCE PORTFOLIO RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

After a walk around the Victorian Croquet Centre  on Monday 16 December 

2019 with Jim Saunders, the following is a list of  maintenance required at the 

VCA Headquarters 

 

 The men's toilet rear door needs to be replaced and the floor hob 

needs to be repaired. (it is suggested that a checker plate steel step 

tread be produced and fitted). This will maintain the integrity of the 

building at lock up and safety of our fellow members and workers. 

 The carpet in the administrators office needs replacing as well as the 

carpet in the main rooms of the building. 

 I believe the appearance of the building needs refreshing with 

maintenance to the eaves outside. This requires at least 2 written quotes 

for cost and materials. 

 I would also recommend that at the same time we acquire quotes to 

repair the cracks in the ceiling and to repaint all the ceilings inside. 

 The separation of door jams and architraves can be repaired with 

Chemtech products that expand and contract as necessary and can 

be painted over. 

 The rollers on the large glass sliding doors need upgrading to 

commercial grade to assist with the sliding of the doors, in my opinion 

they are currently domestic grade.  

  

There are a number of other repairs required to the building but we need to 

prioritise the work to best suit the needs and appearance for VCA.  

 

 

Regards  

 

Maurice Cevaal-Hewitt 

Director of Croquet Victoria. 

Building Maintenance Portfolio Member 
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